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Friday, October 8th

December 2022

IMPORTANT DATES

December
9...    No School/Grading Day
12-16 Spirit Week (see pg. 5)
19... Winter Break begins
January
3...   Return from Winter Break
16... No School/Holiday
21... Saturday School 9:00-1:00pm
28... Saturday School 9:00-1:00pm
30... High School Finals
31... High School Finals

TO OUR VALUED PARENTS:
Each time a newsletter issue is posted online, we will post the newsletter
to our website as well as email it out. For the most current, up-to-date
information posted throughout the year, please refer to our website:
www.southsaxons.com. 
The South High website is your access to important school and event
information. Please take the time to familiarize yourself with our website
and bookmark as one of your favorites. Our website is one of the
primary ways the school communicates with parents.

Principal
Tara Romine

http://www.southsaxons.com/


Saxon Calm Room

The Calm Room is available to
any South student.   Students
do need to have a pass from

class to use the Calm Room for
a 10-15 minute break when

needed. 



Holiday Resources
Please visit our Counseling page at Southsaxons.com for a list of community resources for the holiday season.  



If there are other specific needs, please contact your student's counselor.






Counseling Center



Phone: (503)399-2644
Fax: (503)399-2645

Hours: 8:00am-4:00pm 



https://sites.google.com/salkeiz.k12.or.us/sshscounseling/home
http://southsaxons.com/
https://sites.google.com/salkeiz.k12.or.us/sshscounseling/home


College & Career Center
Room 106

Abby Mosqueda
mosqueda_abigail@salkeiz.k12.or.us 




http://bit.ly/3EHuSjk


Click here for

Connor's Story

Meet our Sparrow
Connor



Sparrow Club is an organization that partners a child
with a life-affecting illness/condition with a school.
Students do community service and local businesses

sponsor the community service. Every hour of
community service recorded = $10 to Connor's family.



★ Connor is a first grader at McKinley.
★ His favorite things include pugs, the color yellow,
and he hopes to be a police officer when he grows up.






Click the link below to
record your service hours.




https://youtu.be/_exk8K610O4Here






Between November 28th and December
13th we are hosting our annual Holiday

Wishes Campaign. To support our students
in need during the holidays, we are

collecting $20 gift cards from Walmart,
Target, and Fred Meyer. Please drop off

all donations to the Main Office.



ANYONE CAN GRANT A
WISH!








 Saxon Families - please join us at 6:30pm on January 4th,
2023, for our next Saxon Foundation meeting, here at SSHS,

room 106. It’s a great time to hear about how we are
supporting our academic community!

Reminder!  South Salem High School Class of 2023



Ordering deadline is December 9th for early pricing



**** Time to order your Cap & Gown and Senior Apparel!



CLICK HERE for a link directly to your Senior Grad Launch Video!
CLICK HERE to place your order! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ddudUd0INvk
https://highschool.herffjones.com/secom/school/OR/South%2BSalem/36001490000/2381/home


CANNED FOOD DRIVE
Below is a list of our most needed items.

 Sometimes, hard-working people who are doing everything right need a little extra help feeding
themselves and their families.  That is where the Saxon Food Pantry steps in, to fill the gap with

our Saxon families during tough times. 
During the months of November & December we will be collecting non perishable food items on
our shelves.  Drop off donations or donate a $20 gift card to WINCO to your homeroom or to the

Main Office.
We will coordinate with counselors to be able to get boxes to families in need.



click here

Congratulations,
December Rotary 

Student of the Month,
Mihir Joshi!

Math & Science



https://salkeiz.k12.or.us/parentvue-studentvue/


Stay in the know!



Check out South’s website at southsaxons.com to view current
information, events, sports and practices that are happening at our school. You can access

our calendar by going to SSHS Master Calendar, quick link. For information about sporting events you
can also go to OSAA.org for the most updated information on games/matches/meets.






Winter Sports/Coaches
Boys Basketball - Travis Brown
Girls Basketball - Adrian Lewis
Swimming - Brittney Awalt
Wrestling - Scott DuFault

Athletics events can be found in the Master Calendar at Southsaxons.com



CLICK HERE FOR MASTER CALENDAR 

$50 YEARBOOKS
Yearbooks will be available to purchase for the 2022-

2023 school year starting in September for $50 (if
purchased before 1/6/2023). 

https://www.salemkeizerathletics.org/public/genie/1276/school/39/
https://www.salemkeizerathletics.org/public/genie/1276/school/39/
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“The Salem-Keizer Public Schools 24J does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability or age in its
programs and activities. This policy implements state and federal laws (including Title IX); inquiries about the non-discrimination

policies should be directed to the Compliance Officer, Assistant Superintendent - Human Resources, 
2450 Lancaster Dr. NE, Salem, OR 97305   phone: 503-399-3061.

”“El Distrito Escolar de Salem-Keizer 24J no discrimina en sus programas ni actividades en base a la raza, color, origen nacional,
sexo, discapacidad o edad.  Este reglamento implementa las leyes estatales y federales (incluyendo Título IX); las consultas

sobre los reglamentos de no discriminación deben dirigirse al Oficial Asignado para Quejas, Asistente de la Superintendente-
Recursos Humanos 

2450 Lancaster Dr. NE, Salem, OR 97305.  Teléfono 503-399-3061”.

OFFICE DEPOT CASH BACK TO SCHOOLS



South High would like to thank our generous parents for shopping at Office Depot. By
mentioning South's School ID number: 70084512, or by giving South High's name at the
checkout counter, we'll receive 5% of qualifying school and office supply purchases back

to the school. South receives a quarterly gift card that we can use at Office Depot to
purchase much needed classroom and office supplies. Thank you for your continued

support!


